
Dating Advice: How to Become
Irresistible to a Man

On this week’s episode of Single in Stilettos, founder and
matchmaker Suzanne Oshima talks to relationship expert Jaki
Sabourin to offer their dating advice for those who need help
attracting a good man. Learn how to be the confidant woman who
is irresistible to any man. Follow these dating tips to get
your love life on track.

Dating  Advice  That  Will  Help
You Attract Men

1. Emotional intelligence. You need to emotionally mature to
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attract a man. You need to know how to respond to a man, not
react to them. Going deep within yourself and knowing who you
are will help you better connect with a man. Just remember,
nobody likes an insecure drama queen.

Related Link: Dating Advice: Best Ways to Meet & Talk to
Eligible Men

2. Be authentic. Someone that is authentic in who they are is
automatically viewed as attractive or sexy. Don’t try to be
someone else, it never works out in the end. Just accept who
you are and celebrate it. One day a man will show up in your
life who appreciates all the qualities you have to offer.

Related Link: Dating Advice: How to Win Him Over in the First
3 Dates!

3. Have a sense of humor. Don’t be serious all the time, it
takes all the fun out of a relationship. You shouldn’t treat
every date like a job interview. Men want to be with women who
make them feel comfortable and happy. Knowing how to be light
hearted can make a relationship last.

For more relationship advice videos and additional information
Single in Stilettos show, click here.

For more videos from CupidsPulse.com, check out our YouTube
channel.
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